
 

                 

 
 

Report Cards will be handed out to students in Block H(last block) Friday Feb 11/22. 
 
OB Rec Centre COVID UPDATE- Many of our students enjoy heading to Oak Bay Rec Centre at lunch and they are most welcome to 
enjoy the Café.  As per public health guidelines, starting Monday, all those who wish to access the Café will need to show proof of 
vaccination. There will also be a limit of six people to a table and students will not be able to move from table to table. Further to 
this, while students are most welcome at the Café, we are asking students not to gather throughout the Rec Centre at any time.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Oak Bay High School Administration at any time. 
 
Parking-As we have many more staff this semester, we are asking students to not park in the back parking lot of the school. 
Students can park behind Oak Bay Rec Centre if they need.  
We have busses that pick up our students from the back parking lot after school. We kindly ask that parents and guardians do not 
use the back parking lot for pickup during this time.  
Thank you for your understanding.  Jennifer Wignall (she/her) Ecole Secondaire Oak Bay High School Vice Principal 

 
Grade 12s - Baby Submissions for Yearbook 
Yearbook Baby Grad submission is open! All pictures and write ups must be submitted by Friday, February 14th. The write up has a 
maximum of 50 words.  This is an opportunity to have your child's baby picture(s) in the yearbook with a personal message. The 
Baby Grad entries are optional. You may choose to enter one or two if you would like to, they may come from parents, siblings, 
grandparents, etc. The cost is $10 per submission, to a maximum of 2 per student. Your write-up may include anything you would 
like, a quote, well-wishes, memories, etc.   
Please submit through this form Error! Hyperlink reference not valid.  Payment can be made through SchoolCash Online. 
If you have any questions or concerns please email Ben at bturner@sd61.bc.ca  
 

                                                                                                                   
 

… to Liv Bordeleau and Jordan Krawchuk from Oak Bay High School!  
They participated in the Association Historique Francophone de Victoria contest: ‘’Portraits of Pioneering Francophone Women of 
Greater Victoria’’. Mme Chell’s students were asked to illustrate the lives of two prominent francophone women.  Liv won for her 
interpretation of the life of Monique Genuist and Jordan won for the life of Gisèle Samson. Both of their artwork will help illustrate 
a bilingual book to be launched on March 19th 2022. They will also receive a $100 cheque. For more info on Association Historique  
Francophone de Victoria, visit our website: ahfv.org     
     

    

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Feb 7-11, 2022 
 

UPCOMING DATES 

Feb 11th  Semester 1 Report Card Distribution 
Feb 14th  Last day for Yearbook Submissions &  
          Purchase                       
Feb 18th  Pro D Day-school not in session 
Feb 21st  Family Day-Stat Holiday 
Feb 28th  PAC Meeting 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Yearbook 2021/22- orders must be placed by Feb 14th to 
ensure your student receives a copy & not miss out on cherished 
memories.  Fee is 65.00 follow the link below for payment. 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/34951/140/False/True 

mailto:bturner@sd61.bc.ca
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/34951/140/False/True


      
 

 
February 2022 Snapshot Topics are Bullying and Conflict Management 

 
Click Here to Access Snapshots 

 
Early Learning and Elementary- Bullying Prevention and Intervention 

Middle – De-Constructing Bullying 
Secondary- Managing Conflict On and Off Line 

22 Snapshot 
 
 
 

 

http://cm.pn/8iya

